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TO:  Mr. Oscar Ozfidan  
 Virginia Department of Planning and Budget 
 

FROM: Dr. David Trump 
  Director, Office of Epidemiology 
 
DATE:  May 11, 2012 
   
RE:  Rabies Regulations Economic Impact Analysis,  
  Virginia Department of Planning and Budget 
 
 
 
The Virginia Department of Health (VDH) has reviewed and agrees with the Virginia 
Department of Planning and Budget’s economic impact analysis of the VDH proposed rabies 
regulations.  Thank you for your efforts and participation in this process.  
 
If you have any questions, or if I can be of any further assistance in this matter, please feel free to 
contact me by telephone at (804) 864-7901 or by email at david.trump@vdh.virginia.gov.  
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